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Report title Questions to Cabinet Members  
 

 

Referring body/person Councillor Jonathan Yardley, Councillor Udey Singh 

Wards affected All Wards 

Cabinet Member with lead 

responsibility 

Councillor Steve Evans 
City Environment 
 

Accountable director Kevin O'Keefe, Director of Governance 

Originating service Democratic Services 

Accountable employee Jaswinder Kaur Democratic Services Manager 

Tel 01902 550320 

Email jaswinder.kaur@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Recommendation for decision: 

The Council is recommended to: 

That the Cabinet Member for City Environment respond to the questions received in 
accordance with the Council’s procedure rules. 
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1.0 Purpose 

1.1 For Cabinet Members to respond to the questions received: 

a. Tettenhall Pool 

Councillor Jonathan Yardley to ask the Cabinet Member for City Environment: 

Can the Cabinet Member for City Environment confirm when the works to repair 

Tettenhall Pool will commence, and whether he anticipates the pool will reopen in time 

for the Summer? 

b. Household Waste Recycling Centres 

Councillor Udey Singh to ask the Cabinet Member for City Environment: 

Earlier this month, the Leader of Walsall Council, Councillor Mike Bird, announced that 

he would be opening the two tips in his authority seven days a week on a trial basis to 

tackle fly-tipping. We know that fly-tipping continues to be problem in Wolverhampton, 

and that the Council has recently launched a new campaign to combat it. But this does 

not go far enough, so will the Cabinet Member for City Environment now also commit this 

Council to opening its tips seven days a week? 


